Year 5 and 6 Jodrell Bank Trip

Dear Parents and Carers,
We are very much looking forward to our trip tomorrow!
Please note the following important details to help ensure the day runs smoothly:

e Clothing: Children should come to school in their normal school uniform. As we will
be spending a fair amount of time walking between outdoor areas, please make sure
your child brings a coat suitable for the weather and wears comfortable shoes.

e Lunch: All children will need to bring in a packed lunch unless you have ordered one
from school. We recommend a disposable lunch (in a clearly named bag) for ease,
but a labelled lunchbox is also fine if preferred.

e We are aiming to leave school by 9:15 am, so please ensure your child arrives
promptly in the morning so we can depart on time.

e We expect to be back at school by 3:30 pm. If there are any delays due to traffic, we
will contact you to keep you informed.

We are looking forward to an enjoyable and educational day out with the children.
Kind regards,

Year 5 and 6 Team



